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From all of us at Greenfield Township  
Volunteer Fire Company …  to our family, friends, 
mutual aid partners, and community, we thank 
you for a great 2023!   
 
Get the latest news, community events and  
fundraisers on our Facebook page: 
 
Greenfield Township Volunteer Fire Company 

Clifford Parade 

Lakeland Orchard 

Halloween 

Lakeland Elementary School 

Easter Bunny Egg Hunt 

Station Work Night 

Greenfield & William Walker Hose Company Mutual Aid Training 



Greenfield Township Vol. Fire Co. 
424 Route 106 
Greenfield Township, PA 18407 

Visit www.greenfieldtownship.org for more information. 

CHIEF’S REPORT By Kyle Durko 

Last year, we were fortunate to have eight new members  

join the fire company. With the increase in volunteers,  

we’ve been able to respond to more emergency calls,  

which increase each year. In 2023, we had … 

Recently, we had members obtain the following: 

• 3 EMT certifications 

• 1 Advanced EMT certification 

• 1 ProBoard Certified Fire Fighter 1 

 

I would like to recognize and thank our members for their 

dedication and service to the fire company. We had a few 

milestone anniversaries in 2023 that I would like to highlight: 

• 1 year: Andrew Takach and Mia Cornall 

• 15 years: Aaron Loyack 

• 20 years: Crystal Fortuner 

• 30 years: John Kurilla 

• 40 years: Gary Allen 

 

EMS CAPT’s REPORT By Pete Shivock 

On January 7, during one of our first winter storms 

of 2024, our 24-9 crew, along with Penn ALS,  

responded to a mother in labor in Greenfield Town-

ship. With the guidance from Lackawanna County 

Communication Center dispatchers, a healthy baby 

girl was delivered. The 24-9 crew and Penn ALS 

treated and transported mom and baby to the  

hospital. Thank you to our other units on scene:  

59-9 and QR61.  

 

These success stories make the EMS crew’s job 

worth it. They’re normally first on scene to deal with 

whatever comes their way and they handle it with 

grace, grit and tenacity.  

THANK YOU! 

Greenfield Township Volunteer Fire  

Company would like to thank the community 

for supporting the Super Bowl Pizza Sale!  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE  

UPCOMING EVENTS! 

• Lenten Pizza Sale: February 16 - March 22 

• Easter Egg Hunt: March 23, Greenfield Ballfield 

• Bunny Breakfast: March 24, Fire Hall 

• Gun Bingo: May 18, Takach’s Grove 

378  Responses 

233  Medical Calls 

  69  Motor Vehicle Accidents 

  20  Tree/Wires Down 

  15  Structure Fires 

  13  Brush Fires 

9  Automatic Fire Alarms 

6  Car Fires 

6  Investigations 

5  Hazmat Calls 

2  CO Alarms 


